
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RBe/ABi 

  
26 February 2024 

  
Dear Parents / Carers 
  
As we approach Easter, we wanted to share with you some of the exciting activities that we have 

planned for our children this year. 
  
For our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) and Key Stage 1 pupils, we will be having a special 
Easter bonnet parade assembly. We encourage all children to create their own unique Easter 
bonnets using any materials they like. The assembly will be a great opportunity for our little ones to 

show off their creative and artistic skills and will be judged by our Student Council children from 
KS2. A winner will be chosen from each class. The assembly will take place on Thursday 28th March 

at 9.15am. 
  
For our Key Stage 2 pupils, we have organised an egg design competition. Each pupil is 
encouraged to decorate an egg however they choose. We would like the children to think 
outside the box and be as creative as possible with their designs. The competition will be judged 

by our Student Council children from KS1, and the winners will receive a special prize. 
  
We will also be holding a whole school ‘Mega Easter Egg Raffle’. Raffle tickets will be on sale at the 

main office for £1 a strip between now and the Easter assembly on Thursday 28th March, and the 

winners will receive a variety of Easter eggs and chocolates. All funds raised from our raffle will go 
towards our continued improvements in school for all children to enjoy. Any donations of easter 

eggs would be greatly appreciated. 
  
We hope that these activities will bring joy and excitement to our families as Easter approaches. 

Everyone is warmly invited to the assembly and as always, we appreciate your continued support 
and involvement in our Academy community. 
  
Wishing you all a happy Easter! 
  
Yours faithfully 

Mrs R Berry 
Principal 
 

 


